
Award-winning tellers
Each year, Intercity State Bank celebrates the hard
work and dedication of our customer service
representatives with the Outstanding Teller Awards.
This year, we were pleased to present this award 
to the following individuals:

Christy Bapp, Wausau (One Year),
Necia Colvin-Beausoleil, Schofield (Two years)
Jakob Landwehr, Weston (Two years)
Christina Peterson, Weston (Four years!)

Congratulations and best wishes for continued
success!

Promotion Announcment

We’re thrilled to announce the
promotion of SueAnn Hintz 
to Treasury Management
Specialist.
In this new role, she will focus
on outbound sales to grow our
business deposits, help
evaluate business products
and technology to remain
competitive, and enhance the
entire experience for 
our business customers. 

Congratulations, SueAnn!

Sue Ann has performed at an exceptional level for
many years in several different roles and is very
excited to focus on our business customers. 
Congratulations, SueAnn, and good luck in your
new role!

Weston office nears completion
We’re making a key
investment on our Weston
office so we can continue 
to provide stellar
customer service and
offer a dynamic
workspace for our
employees. 

Look for the new building
to open mid-March


